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FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 
 
An R. B. Hunt tradition, “The Parade of Characters” will be Friday, October 26th 8:50 a.m. in the bus 
loop. Students are encouraged to dress up as their favorite storybook character.  It is best if 
students come to school in their costumes on Friday morning. If they cannot wear the costume over 
their school clothes, they are to bring a change of clothes with them. We also remind students that 
face-painting, and weapons (real or play) are not allowed. Parents and family members may view the 
parade if they have been cleared as a volunteer. If you would like us to pre-print your badge, please 
fill out the form on the back of the newsletter and turn in tomorrow. After that you will have to sign 
in through the computer in the front office.  
 
Fall festival will be held this Friday 5:30-7:30 pm. Each class has designed a booth for fun. Wrist 
bands to play all games will be available for school age children for $12.00, little ones are free. 
Hamburgers, hot dogs, pizza, drinks and bake sale items will be available. Entertainment will be 
provided by; North Florida Martial Arts, and The Dance Company. The Book fair will be in full swing 
in the multi-purpose room. Please join us for a fun, family evening. 
I would like to thank Doushka Cruz and Vanessa Vega, business partners from “Little Smiles 
Children’s Dentistry” and Amy Gibbs, P.T.A.O. business partner chair for attending the Character 
Counts Community Breakfast with me on Wednesday. It is through the continued support of our 
business partners that R. B. Hunt is able to do so many wonderful things for our students and staff.  
It certainly “takes a village” and I feel so blessed to have the support of so many.  
 
R. B. Hunt will celebrate and honor our Veterans by having a special Wall of Honor in the front 
hallway during the month of November.  Students and staff are invited to bring a copy (no originals) 
of a picture of a family members in uniform representing a branch of military service.  Please attach 
a note with your name, the service person’s name, relationship, military branch and the years of 
service. 
Congratulations to our two new members of the “Principal’s Million Word Club”, Nolia Seward and 
Selena Zheng. Way to go girls! 
 
 
Looking Forward to a great week, 
 
Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 
 
 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

22nd, 2018 

 Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Leo Byerly, Keaton Spencer, Ellen Guyton, 

Jonny Sprowles 

SECOND GRADE: Olive Kiker, Layton Cacchio,  

Abby Koppman, Luca Charalambous, Marlowe Rutland, Kelly 

Birchall, Noah Cooper 

THIRD GRADE: Drew Torres, Ansley Garrish, Teagan Kiernan 

FOURTH GRADE: Sophia Surrency, Andy Birchall, Sawyer 

West, Ella Torboli, Adrian Nieves, Bailey Krull, Zoe Gentry 

FIFTH GRADE: Von Goode, Aiden Rumrell, Chaeli Baker, 

Reed Bray, Josh Davis, Kai Hulbert 

 

Fall Festival  
TEE-SHIRTS are  

available to 
purchase in the 

Front Office.  
 

Kids Shirts: $12 

Adult Shirts: $15 
Exact Cash or Check is  

accepted. 

 
 
 

 

OCTOBER 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: October 23rd- 
October 29th.   

Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   
Milk is offered with every meal. 

Tuesday-Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonette with 
Marinara, Home-Style Chicken Sandwich, Mini 
Corn Dogs 
Wednesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Chicken 
Nuggets with WG Roll 
Thursday– Pasta and Meatballs with Garlic Toast, 
Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets 
Friday–BBQ Chicken with Garlic Toast,  
Cheeseburger, Mini Corn Dogs 
Monday– Home-Style Mac &Cheese, Chicken  
Nuggets with WG Roll, BBQ Chicken Max Snacks 

The Fall Festival is Friday October 26th from 

5:30pm-7:30pm.  We are bringing back the Bake 

Sale this year.  Look for a form or an email with 

the details from your homeroom  
parent.  We will be selling wristbands at the 

event for $12.  Pre-school age kiddos are free!   We 
also will be selling hamburgers, hot dogs, pizza 

and Pepsi products, but cash only!  Also, a shout 

out to Lindsay Ohlin, of Coastal Celebrations for 
chairing this event, Little Smiles for  

donating water, and Celebrations for  
donating the balloon arches and festival  

decor! 
 

The Book Fair will begin on October 26th  
after the Parade of Characters and also  

during the Fall Festival.   It will continue 
through the week until November 2nd.  Log on to 

scholastic.com/bf/rbhuntelementary to sign up to 
volunteer, see open shopping times, look at when 

your student’s class will visit and to set up your e-
wallet.  Out of state relatives or friends can buy 
your  

students a book and it will be delivered to your 
child.  If you are on the general scholastic  

website, the word “Hunt” will take you to our 
school’s page.  If you have not received an email 

to sign up for a volunteer time at the book fair, 
email Allison at rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com  

R.B. Hunt receives 55 cents for every dollar spent,  
and 65 cents for every dollar spent in the spring 

book fair! 

  

PTAO News 

 

PARADE of CHARACTERS VOLUNTEER PRE-PRINTED PASS 
Request a Pre-Printed Volunteer Pass* for the Parade of Characters. Fill out the information below, detach and 

send in your child’s RED folder BEFORE 10/23/18. ID is required to pick pass up the day of the Parade.   

 *All attendees MUST be a cleared volunteer to attend.  

ADULT NAME________________________________________________________BIRTHDATE_____/_____/_____ 

ADULT NAME________________________________________________________BIRTHDATE_____/_____/_____ 

ADULT NAME________________________________________________________BIRTHDATE_____/_____/_____ 

ADULT NAME________________________________________________________BIRTHDATE_____/_____/_____ 

A HUGE “THANK YOU”  to A1A Cycle 
Works for the Bike Donation!  

 

2018-2019 Instructional Materials 
Adoption- Mathematics 

The St. Johns County School District curriculum depart-
ment representatives and adoption committee members 

are currently conducting the review process for the 2018-
2019 Instructional Materials Adoption for Mathematics. 

Resources are available for review at http://
www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/media/instructional-resources-

media-services/textbooks/adoption/ by our parents and 
community members.  The core resources that have been 
submitted for evaluation are listed on the state adoption 
consideration lists. AP materials that will be reviewed are 
from College Board recommended materials.  If you are 
interested in serving on an adoption review committee, 

please contact the principal or assistant principal. 

Some print materials may be available for review.  If 
you would like access to the available printed materi-
als or require assistance reviewing the online re-
sources, please call the Instructional Resources and 
Media Services office at 904.547.3947. Materials 
are available for review from 8:00 AM – 4:30 PM 
when district offices are open. 

Business Partners 

Lighthouse Donors: 

 Kimberly Pacetti, ARNP- Rodan and Fields, 

replenish your skin 

 Pet Paradise (904) 797-9770  Grooming and 

boarding 

 Discount Grocery-  2185 A1A South Discount 

Health Food Store 
 

Islander Donors:   

   Anastasia Pediatrics          

 Orange Theory Fitness            

 Sunset Grille 

      TRX Training of St. Augustine         

     DRiV FiTNESS 
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